
SENIOR NEWS 

Powder Puff 

December 10th at 

7pm  

Come support your  senior 

women as they take on 

the junior girls in a flag foot-

ball game!  This is a senior 

class fundraiser to help 

raise money to pay for  

senior activities and gradu-

ation expenses!  Bring 

friends and family for this 

fun “grudge match”!  

Tickets are only $5 at the 

gate!!  

(Sorry, no free entries) 

Senior Package Payments 
Have you paid for your senior package?  If you are on a pay-

ment plan, you must have your senior package paid in full by 

December 15, 2015! You can make payments online at 

https://DCPS.schoolcashonline.com/ .  Anyone who does not 

pay their full amount by December 15th forfeits all remaining 

package items, including Grad Bash!! 

GRAD BASH 
Friday, April 15th   

We only have 18 tickets left!  You can purchase tickets 

ONLINE ONLY until December 15th, for $130. Seniors who wish 

to go on the Grad Bash trip must purchase a ticket AND be 

approved by the administration (this includes those who pur-

chased a package).  If any senior is not approved they will 

forfeit their ticket! 

ALL GRAD BASH TICKETS MUST BE PAID FOR BY DECEMBER 15TH! 

Graduation Cap and 

Gowns 
Must be ordered through Herff Jones!  Representatives from 

Herff Jones will be available on Monday, December 7th and 

Tuesday, December 8th during lunch, in the cafeteria.  You 

can order your cap and gown, graduation announcements, 

class ring, and more!! 

 

 

Terry Parker High School  December  2015 

Senior Hoodies have  

arrived!  You can pick 

them up from P-6        

before or after school. 

Terry Parker’s Graduation Ceremony will be held on  

Friday, June 10, 2016 at 4:00 pm at the University of North Florida’s Arena 

https://DCPS.schoolcashonline.com/

